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           17th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may be aware that former class teacher Mr Barkat has been issued with a prohibition 
order with a four-year review period from teaching. 

Mr Barkat was a class teacher at Brentfield between 1st September 2019 and 11th June 
2021 and so I understand that many of you will be feeling concerned. 

The school took prompt action. 

We take safeguarding concerns incredibly seriously. All of our staff complete regular 
safeguarding training and potential employees go through rigorous recruitment processes, 
which include enhanced DBS and barred list checks. We review these processes regularly. 

Your child’s safety and well-being is paramount, and we remain committed to providing a 
safe and nurturing school environment. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs N Harmer 

Headteacher of Brentfield Primary School 

 


